
   
           

   

         
 

  
    

    
      
      

  
     

     
     

   
   
     
      

   

    
  

   
    

    
     

  
 

      
     

     
 

“I teach because ... 
I love family medicine and would love to impart that passion to 

others!” 
—Anne H. (Nova Scotia) 

New guide offers talking points about choosing a career in 
family medicine 

The Undergraduate Education 
Committee is pleased to release 
Twelve Points to Consider When 
Talking to a Medical Student About a 
Career in Family Medicine, a tool for 
teachers, preceptors, and 
residents to use in guiding these 
discussions. 

The document aims to highlight the 
benefits of family medicine, dispel the 
myths, present the challenges 
honestly, and encourage medical 
students to reflect on whether family 
medicine is a good fit for them. 

Read our new blog 

In our latest blog on 
the Canadian Family 

Physician website, Dr. Marissa 
Tsoi writes “The reason for 
the reason” and reflects on 

being taught to go deeper than 

Interested in national 
leadership opportunities? 

Do you want to advance family medicine 
education? We are looking for new 
members and incoming chairs for the 

Undergraduate Education 

http://www.cfpc.ca/SectionofTeachers/
https://www.cfpc.ca/uploadedFiles/Education/Twelve-Talking-Tips-ENG.pdf
https://www.cfpc.ca/uploadedFiles/Education/Twelve-Talking-Tips-ENG.pdf
https://www.cfp.ca/news/2019/11/01/11-01-19
https://www.cfp.ca/news/2019/07/01/07-01
https://www.cfpc.ca/UGEC/
https://www.cfpc.ca/uploadedFiles/Education/EmergingTopics-Abortion-ENG.pdf
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a patient’s presentation and 
basic history to understand 

them. 

Do you have an idea 
to share? 

Submit your blog about the past, 
present, or future of family 

medicine teaching. 

Committee 
Postgraduate Education 
Committee 
Faculty Development Education 
Committee 

Please email education@cfpc.ca to 
inquire about open positions. 

Spotlight on: Emerging Topic Bulletin for Educators 

The Emerging Topic Bulletin for Educators – 
Medical and Surgical Abortion Education and 
Counselling is an educational tool that 
includes resources the College’s Professional 
Development and Practice Support 
team compiled for physicians and other 
learners who want to increase their 
knowledge or help inform their patients about 
abortion services. 

The previous emerging topic bulletin focused 
on medical assistance in dying. 

Like our newsletter? 

Consider forwarding this email to your family medicine colleagues! 

Sign up for this newsletter! 

The Section of Teachers | The College of Family Physicians of Canada | 905 629 0900 | 
education@cfpc.ca | www.cfpc.ca/SectionofTeachers/ 

mailto:education@cfpc.ca?subject=Blog submission
https://www.cfpc.ca/PGEC/
https://www.cfpc.ca/faculty-development-education-committee/
mailto:Education@cfpc.ca
https://www.cfpc.ca/uploadedFiles/Education/EmergingTopics-Abortion-ENG.pdf
https://www.cfpc.ca/uploadedFiles/Education/EmergingTopicsBulletin-MAID-ENG.pdf
mailto:education@cfpc.ca?subject=SOT Newsletter
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STAY CONNECTED 

https://www.facebook.com/CFPC.CMFC/
https://twitter.com/toolsfordocs

